
From: Kate Shuttlewood   
Sent: 26 April 2025 16:21 
To: Section 62A Applications Non Major <section62anonmajor@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: Ragged Hall Lane- 7 houses 
 
Good Afternoon, 
This proposal should yet again be comprehensively rejected, as it has been twice already.  
These expensive houses  will not contribute in any meaningful fashion towards district targets and 
the existing road infrastructure is already under massive pressure. 
However, the overriding objection is that this is GREEN BELT LAND- Not GREY BELT! 
Yours Sincerely, 
Kate Shuttlewood ( local CG resident) 
 
  

 




